Employee Internet Postings

If an employee of Alder Grove Charter School (the School) decides to post information
on the Internet (i.e., personal blog, Facebook, MySpace, Twitter, etc.) that discusses any
aspect of his/her workplace activities, the following restrictions apply:

School equipment, including School computers and electronics systems,
may not be used for these purposes;

Student and employee confidentiality policies must be strictly followed;
Employees must make clear that the views expressed in their blogs are
their own and not those of the School;

Employees may not use the School’s logos, trademarks and/or copyrighted
material and are not authorized to speak on the School’s behalf;
Employees are not authorized to publish any confidential or proprietary
information maintained by the School;

Employees are prohibited from making discriminatory, defamatory,
libelous or slanderous comments when discussing the School, the students,
the employee’s supervisors, co-workers and competitors;

Employees must comply with all School policies, including, but not
limited to, rules against unlawful harassment and retaliation.

The School reserves the right to take disciplinary action against any employee whose
Internet postings violate this or other School policies.
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